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Wednesday, 10th March, 2021 

 

Year 7 2022 High School Expression of Interest 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today we have sent home with your child the Year 7 2022 Expression of Interest forms for all Year 6 students.  
 
Please read all information carefully before completing.  
 
Forms must be returned by Friday 19th March, 2021.  
 
All students in Year 6 must return an expression of interest form, indicating which high school they are 
attending. If applications for a non-government high school are still pending or not yet confirmed, then 
parents/caregivers are advised to return the form with a Government high school indicated to ensure your 
child has a place in case it is required.  
 
If you have any further questions or are unsure, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Vaughan. 

 
Kind Regards,  
 
Ms Kimberlee Vaughan                                                          
Stage 2/Stage 3 Assistant Principal  
 
 

mailto:chertsey-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

